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It is the duty of governing officials to ensure that valid votes are cast so an election is 

representative of the desires of the community. Voter ID is a way to protect a 

person’s right to vote. No citizen should be prevented from exercising this basic right, 

but showing an ID in person is the best way to ensure that elections are honest, 

votes are counted accurately and the will of the people is respected.  


